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(AE14/495)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Ludwig (Written) asked: 
 
Is this compatible with the information commissioners guidelines- specifically that 
“published information should be accessible — in particular, it should comply with an 
agency’s obligation to meet the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (Version 2)“ 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The portfolio has a number of different strategies in place to ensure it is working 
towards compliance with the Office of the Australian Information Commissioner’s 
guidelines. In the interim, the portfolio would seek to make available documents that 
comply with the guidelines. 


